
Regular Park Board Meeting 

Monday, February 13, 2023

CHAIR’S REPORT



BC Parks Foundation – The Wishing Tree 

Commissioners Bastyovanszky, Christensen, and Digby and Councilor Zhou joined Chair Jensen for the BC Parks 

Foundation’s Wishing Tree Launch Event at English Bay Beach. The initiative encourages British Columbians to 

share a wish fro nature that can help keep BC and Vancouver beautiful and clean. 
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Vancouver Magazine’s 22nd Annual Power Fifty

Mayor Ken Sim and our 

General Manager Donnie Rosa 

were honored at the 22nd

Annual Vancouver Magazine’s 

Power Fifty event. 
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Associations Presidents Group Social

Commissioners joined the CCA Presidents 

for their annual social event on February 1



Trout Lake Community Centre – 10th Anniversary

Trout Lake CCA Liaison Commissioner Christensen and 

Chair Jensen joined staff and CCA Members at the 11th

Anniversary event for Trout Lake Community Centre




